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Kahnawà:ke Residency Law follow up focus group 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 21 Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2025) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission wishes to 
advise the community that the following event will be held regarding the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law: 
 

• Follow up Focus Group being held on Tuesday, May 27th, at the Mohawk Council Office (main 
building, Large Conference room) from 5pm-8pm to continue review of the proposed 
amendment areas of the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law. 

 
Community members interested in participating can RSVP to Samantha Montour either by phone at 
450-638-0500, or email samantha.montour@mck.ca prior to the meetings. 
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For information on the law, please contact: 
Alexis Shackleton, Director, Client-Based Services 
450-638-0500 or alexis.shackleton@mck.ca  
 
For information on the Process, please contact: 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Services 
450-632-7500 or kls@mck.ca 
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